
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Memo 

To:       APW Parents 

From:  Lynn K. Rhone 

Date:   January 14, 2022 

Re:      At Home COVID Test Kits 

 

We have COVID Rapid Test kits left over from our first drive through event.   Anyone, including parents 

who have already picked up a kit for their child(ren) may visit the Bus Garage on Tuesday or Wednesday 

next week to get one kit per child in school. 

 

      When:  Tuesday and Wednesday – January 18 and 19, 2022 

                    7:00am – 2:00 pm 

 

      Where:  APW Central School District Bus Garage 

 

If no one is outside, just park and enter the building to pick up your kit(s).  

 

 

 

 

 

 


